Date: 11-12-2023
LIBRARY BOOK RETURN NOTICE

Students of Degree 1st/3rd/5th Semester (B. A. and B. Sc.) Classes are hereby asked to return library books taken from the College Library before 31st December, 2023 failing which their library membership shall not be updated and necessary library penalty will be imposed against them.

(Dr. Gajendra Ballav Devchoudhury)

Librarian, North Gauhati College
